
ARTHU R FRIEDM AN 

NOV 4,2000

Mr George Fisher 
 

 

Dear Georue:

Thanks for your letter regarding the possibility of a Providence College reunion 

in May 2001. As things stand now. barring unforeseen circumstances. Sylvia and

I are planning to attend.

We all  missed you at the reunion at the Nevele, We had a great time ( t he last time 

we were at the Nevele was 1948) We’re looking forward to next years reunion in 

Atlantic City.

Enclosed is a check for $ 5.00 to defray the initial expenses.

Best regards.

Sincerely yours

ART
Arthur Friedman




